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Good afternoon,
 
At the July 13, 2021 regular meeting, Council for the Town of Grand Valley passed the following
motion:
 
2021-07-13
Moved by Philip Rentsch
Seconded by Stephen Miles
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council supports the Town of Shelburne in their request to the Federal and
Provincial governments to honour the Calls to Action directed to them in the Truth and
Reconciliation Commission Final Report;
AND FURTHER THAT Council requests, if possible, the Town of Shelburne share their Diversity, Equity
and Inclusion Committee’s recommendations with all Municipalities in Dufferin County.
CARRIED
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind regards,
Sabrina VanGerven
 

Sabrina VanGerven, CHRP
Deputy Clerk/Communications Coordinator
Town of Grand Valley | 5 Main Street North, Grand Valley, ON  L9W 5S6
Tel: (519) 928-5652 | Fax: (519) 928-2275 | svangerven@townofgrandvalley.ca
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